
 

I oppose HB0084.  I feel this is costly virtue-signaling at Maryland taxpayer expense.  Please 

bring a more balanced and feasible approach to energy policy because the current course we are 

on is economically destructive to Marylanders.  You cannot continually bring costly and 

impractical mandates that make it impossibly expensive for people to live here.  Many people I 

know are already planning to move out of state! 

Sincerely, 

James Elbourn, Severna Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 


